
From: Mackin, Dina S.
Sent: 4/27/2011 10:59:01 AM
To: ABesa@SempraUtilities.com (ABesa@SempraUtilities.com);

don.arambula@sce.com (don.arambula@sce.com); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
(7o=PG&E/ou=Corr)orate/cn=Reciments/cn=SRRdl: I Redacted
Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Meeting with Goals/Potential Study Consultants

Hi
all,

It's finally
time to coordinate a meeting with the lOUs and the Navigant Consulting, who 
will be conducting the Goals/Potential Study, so that you can provide early 
input as they develop the scoping plan. The scoping plan will then be 
presented in a public workshop for feedback.

Let me know what
your availability is in the next two weeks so we can coordinate, I am
also happy to have an early discussion with you on the phone in order to get a
sense of the agenda for the meeting.

Cheers,

Dina
Mackin

Energy Efficiency 
Planning

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415-703-2125

SB GT&S 0028017
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